
 

 

 
Harrow Way Community School 

Harrow Way, Andover, Hampshire, SP10 3RH � Tel: 01264 364533 � Fax: 01264 336982 
adminoffice@harrowway.hants.sch.uk � www.harrowway.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr C Currie 

  
  

“Learning for life – success for all” 

 

 
28th March 2011  
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
PARENT CONSULTATION DAY 
 
I am writing to you to inform you of a necessary change of 
date for our second Parent Consultation Day scheduled for 
the Summer Term. 
 
This is now a week earlier than previously advised and will 
take place on:  
 
Tuesday 28th June 2011 
 
Please note the change of date in your diaries. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
C E CURRIE 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


